The Norwood School,

/ J/ Crown Dale,

THE London,

NORWOOD SET9 3NY
S C H O O I_ Head teacher: Denise Webster NPGH

9™ March 2017

Dear parent/carer,

Welcome to the Norwood School Year 6 Induction Events

We are delighted that your child has been offered a place at The Norwood School. As part of our
induction programme we have the following activities and events planned to welcome new students
and their families to our school. To support you in preparing your child for the exciting move to
secondary school we would be delighted if you could join us at our Friendship Afternoon on
Wednesday March 22™

Date Time Event Details |
Wednesday 9.30am - Open Day Your chance to visit us again during
15™ March 10.30am Appointment a normal working day.
needed
Wednesday 4.00 - 5.15pm | Friendship Tea Meet new friends and members of
22" March Party : The Norwood School staff — for
Activities and catering purposes please let us
Refreshments know if you will be coming to this
event.
Monday June 5" Between Senior Team Individual interviews with you, your
Tuesday June 6" 3.15pm and Interviews child and a senior member of staff
6pm
Thursday July 13™ All day 9.15am | Induction Day Parents will join their children in
to 2.30pm details to follow school from 9.15am to 11.00am.
Children will remain on site. Children
will be dismissed at 2.30pm.

If your child is lucky enough to have been awarded a Visual or Performing Arts Bursary they will soon
receive an invitation to The Bursary Celebration and also the Bursary Transition Programme!

I am confident that your child's time with us will be happy and full of excellent experiences with many
opportunities to achieve and succeed. | look forward to welcoming your son or daughter to the school
and | hope to meet you at the Friendship Afternoon. Please let our Admission Secretary, know if you

are accepting this place at The Norwood School, please also use this email to confirm attendance at

the Friendship Tea Party : stanton. s@thenorwoodschool ora.

Yours sincerely,
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Mrs D. Webster
Headteacher
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